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Meeting Thursday on big hurricane project 
Magnitude of Construction over $500 million 
Prospective contractors, subcontractors encouraged to attend 
 
NEW ORLEANS—The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers will host a Phase 
One Project Information Meeting for the Inner Harbor Navigation Canal 
Hurricane Protection Project for Phase One submittal process on 
Thursday for contractors, subcontractors and small businesses to learn 
about opportunities to participate in a multi-million dollar contract. 
 
The meeting is set Thursday, July 12, from 12:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. It 
will be held in the District Assembly Room (DARM A), New Orleans 
District, at 7400 Leake Avenue, New Orleans. 
 
The scope of work includes all architectural, engineering, construction, 
project management, quality control, and other related services to design 
and construct a line of defense that will provide protection for surges 
produced by a 100-year hurricane. 
 
Corps of Engineers officials will give a summary of the project and 
provide an opportunity for questions and concerns.  This is an 
unrestricted procurement, Solicitation No. W912P8-07-R-0053, for the 
Inner Harbor Navigation Canal Hurricane Protection Project, magnitude 
of construction is over $500 million. 
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